
Delta City Annual Audit Notice: 
 
PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that the annual audit for Delta 
City has been completed. A copy of the FY 6/30/23 Financial 
Statements can be viewed online at the Utah State Auditor 
website (auditor.utah.gov) and at the Delta City Office, 76 N 200 
W, Delta, Utah, 84624   
 
 
/s/ Sherri Westbrook, Delta City Recorder 


